Comptroller of the Currency Administrator of National Banks Type: Banking Bulletin Subject: Questions and Answers Regarding Documentation Policy

To: Chief Executive Officers of all National Banks, Deputy Comptrollers, District Administrators, Directors and all Examining Personnel

Attached are some additional questions and answers on the Interagency Policy Statement on Small Business Loan Documentation issued April 2, 1993, under Banking Bulletin 93-18. These questions and answers supplement those issued under Banking Bulletin 93-23 dated April 26, 1993. They are being issued in response to questions we have received from bankers and are being provided to you for your information.

ORIGINATING OFFICE: For assistance concerning this issuance, contact the Office of the Chief National Bank Examiner in Washington, DC (202) 874-5170.

Donald G. Coonley Chief National Bank Examiner

Related Links

Questions and Answers on Documentation Policy

Date: November 2, 1993 Page 1 of 1